
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Executive Order 143 the NC HUB Office was charged with creating a Small Business Enterprise 
(SBE) program to enhance opportunities for small historically underutilized businesses.  While 
the HUB Office has begun the process of creating the SBE program we are encouraging certified 
HUB vendors to apply if they meet the criteria.  If your certified Historically Underutilized 
Business has 100 or fewer employees and $1,500,000 or less in annual net income (after “Cost 
of Goods Sold” is deducted) we encourage you to complete and return the one page affirmation 
form found on this page. 

  
 

https://files.nc.gov/governor/documents/files/EO143-Addressing-the-Disproportionate-Impact-of-COVID-19-on-Communities-of-Color.pdf

